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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, October 08, 2014 3:24 PM
To: 'Nicole.Arceneaux@chevron.com'
Cc: Alexis Fischer (AFischer@Chevron.com); Katherine Brandt (Katherine.Brandt@arcadis-

us.com); Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: Fuel Leak Case RO499 - Unocal 5367, 500 Bancroft Ave., San Leandro

Dear Ms. Arceneaux, 

At this point in time, Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) has yet to receive any comments regarding the public 
notification of potential case closure for the subject fuel leak case.  ACEH requests that you schedule the well destruction 
for a date no sooner than two weeks after the end of the public notification period.  The public notification period ends on 
October 24, 2014.   

Please respond by October 17, 2014 in an email correspondence, the date for which well destruction activities are 
scheduled.  

ACEH will issue a letter under separate cover authorizing well destruction following successful completion of the public 
notification period. 

Thank you for your cooperation.  Should you have any questions regarding this correspondence or your case, please call 
me at (510) 567-6764 or send an electronic mail message at keith.nowell@acgov.org.  

Respectfully, 
Keith Nowell 
 

Keith Nowell PG, CHG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda , CA 94502‐6540 
phone: 510 / 567  ‐ 6764 
fax: 510 / 337 ‐ 9335 
email: keith.nowell@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 

 


